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COUNCIL
NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR: Cr Rogerson
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary 30 January 2020

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the

Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday 30 January 2020.

That Council authorise the Chief Executive Officer to prepare a report to
Council in relation to the Infill Development Incentives Policy that
considers extending the eligible incentives target area in Nambour. A
current medium density residential development in Maud Street and the
proposed revamped Sundale Development across Petrie Creek, fall just
outside the defined target area for application of the policy and the
report will address whether the request is in alignment or otherwise with
the intent uncil’s policy, thereby informing a Council decision on
extendin olding the defined target area.

To all Councillors and Group Executives

I hereby notify that Councillor G Rogerson intends to move the motion as
shown above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 30 January 2020.
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